
P-04-429 : Re-opening of the Carmarthen to Aberystwyth 
Train Line 

Petition wording:  

We call on the National Assembly for Wales to urge the Welsh Government to 

re-open the train line from Carmarthen to Aberystwyth.  We believe this is 

vital for the local communities and the Welsh economy as a whole as it will 

allow the transition of people and services to areas which are otherwise 

isolated.  

This will support the local economies and create a more fluid connection 

between North and South Wales.  At present the only rail connections from 

North to South Wales must divert through England. 

Petition raised by:  Mark Worrall 

Date petition first considered by Committee:  6 November 2012 

Number of signatures:  1191 

 


